
  

 Deroche Elementary School 
 PO Box 70 – 10340 North Deroche Road 
 Deroche, BC V0M 1G0 
 Phone:  604-826-2360  Fax:  604-826-7138   

 
 

January 8, 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Deroche Elementary Students, 
  
RE:  Return to School 

COVID-19 Communicable Disease Prevention Plan 
 

This week our staff and District have been working diligently on their Continuity of 
Learning plans.  Please find attached a list of the measures our school is taking (most are 
familiar to you but some are new) to ensure our students and staff are as safe as 
possible. In addition to these strategies, our school is continuing to conduct several 
classes each week outside, and will continue to have our students enter and leave our 
school through doors leading directly outside. 
 
Also attached, is a letter from Superintendent Wilson with details regarding students 
returning next week. Please read this letter, as it contains important information such as 
Health & Safety updates and functional closure protocols (messaging to families can be 
found on our District and school websites). 
 
I am very grateful for the dedication and commitment put forth by our staff, parents 
and District in attempting to keep our children learning and thriving despite the 
pandemic, and I have much hope that the 21/22 school year will be successful. 
 
If you have any questions, please do hesitate to call or text me at 604-302-5769. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

M.Abercrombie 
Mike Abercrombie 
Principal – Deroche Elementary 
 
Attachments: Deroche COVID-19 Prevention Plan 
  Memo to Parents from Superintendent Wilson 2022-01-07 
 

 

https://deroche.mpsd.ca/E-Learning/School%20Office/Documents/Deroche%20-%20Communicable%20Disease%20Prevention%20Plan%202022%20JAN.pdf
https://deroche.mpsd.ca/information/newsletters/Documents/2022%2001%2007%20-%20Parent%20Memo%20from%20Superintendent.pdf

